
From: sharareh shodjaee  
Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 7:06 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Cc:  
Subject: Ref to : City file D01-20009 and D02-20018 

 

 

  
to whom it may concern 

hi  

thank you for your notice of mentioned file in City Of Richmond hill, as a residence of Yonge and 16th area who 

will directly affected by this project I would Like to send my written disagreement of such complicated project. 

Beside the strong fact that this project  would  directly INVADE the privacy of  my unit, the lot you mentioned in 

map is very narrow for such size of contraction and as per your last rejection on this project, it wont meet 

basic  safety parameters. The upcoming traffic for these many units will make the already disaster area to even 

worst. 

Also, May I please have the results of mentioned proposal send to me as soon as decision has be made?  

 

Sharareh Shodjaei- Tehrani  
Beverly Hills, 9205 Yonge  
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